TRIBAL EDUCATION
GRADUATION STOLE

THE TRIBAL EDUCATION DEPARTMENT will provide
students graduating from High School, Universities,
and Community Colleges with a honorary stole to
wear during graduation ceremonies. Student must be
an enrolled member of the Gila River Indian
Community.

® Please see your Student Advisor at Coolidge High/Alternative
Schools, Casa Grande High/Alternative Schools, Betty Fairfax
High School, Vista Grande, Desert Winds, and Chandler Unified
School District. Student Advisors have identified graduating
students and will distribute stoles.

@ University and Community College graduates please call
Student Services at (520) 562-3316.

® Parents of Boarding Schools students have the option to pick up
or allow Tribal Education Department to mail directly to the
School.

@ Please contact Tribal Education Department if you are not
funded through the Scholarship Program or do not have a K-12
Student Advisor located at your school.

@ Stoles will be available for pick up on
Monday, April 22, 2019.

Questions please call: 520-562-3662
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